
University Heritage Month Celebration 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Heritage Month Celebration at [University Name]. 

This year, we will be honoring the rich diversity of cultures and traditions that make our 

university unique. 

Join us from [start date] to [end date] for a series of engaging activities, including: 

• Cultural performances 

• Workshops and panels 

• Art exhibitions 

• Food festivals 

We invite you to participate and contribute to the festivities by sharing your heritage and 

engaging with our community. Together, we can celebrate our diverse backgrounds and foster a 

greater understanding within our university. 

For more information, please contact [Contact Information]. We look forward to celebrating with 

you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[University Name] 


